MEETING NOTICE

There will be a gathering of Elected Officials of the Common Council, School District Administration, and Local Clergy at the New London Washington Center/Senior Center. This meeting will be held on April 19, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. The reason for the gathering is to discuss and collaborate on: 1) What we have in common

2) What we can work together to achieve

It may be that a sufficient number of Council members will attend this meeting so as to constitute a meeting of the Council within the meaning of the Open Meeting law.

Gary Henke, Mayor City of New London